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Cash Basis

.

Ordinary Income/Expense

income

Water Revenue

Total Income
Expense

Accounting
Advertising

Commissioner Salaries

Depreciation
Dues
Education
Electric
Filing Fees
Fuel-Propane
Insurance

Materials-Supplies
Office Supplies

Payroll

Professional Fees

Repairs

SDWA Assessment

Taxes-Payroll

Taxes-Real Estate

Travel
Water Testing

Total Expense

Net Ordinary Income

Other Income/Expense
Other Income

Interest

Total Other Income
Net Other income

Net Income

MENEMSHA WATER COMPANY COOPERATIVE CORPORATION

Profit & Loss
January through December 2015

Jan - Dec 15 Jan - Dec 14
B 50,107.86 47,392.11
50,107.86 47,392.11
1,170.00 1,120.00
0.00 0.00
1,500.00 1,500.00
5,500.00 5,425.00
425.00 275.00
25.00 75.00
1,506.30 1,165.06
109.00 109.00

74.89 74.59
4,989.00 5,019.00
0.00 854.85
764.83 915.82
10,500.00 13,450.00
9,500.00 8,500.00
8,524.38 325.00
57.15 0.00
885.78 5,627.37
3,506.23 1,177.05
1,223.80 620.16
190.00 130.00

L 50,451.36 46,363.9_0
-343.50 1,029.21
202.53 20291

o 202.53 202.01
o 202.53 202.01
-140.97 1,231.22
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Annual Shareholders’ Meeting, August 16, 2015

Customer Baker on North Road said his pressure was low as well. After some discussion,
Commissioner Broderick stated that Baker’s line runs down behind Broderick’s house, and that
Baker’s line is in lousy condition and needs to be replaced with a better line. Broderick added
that his own pressure has been fine.

Customer Littlefield at 10 Molly’s Way, asked if the pipe to his service is on is a dead end. The
answer was no, and that his water line gets ‘plenty of action.’

Motion was made to re-elect President Carl Flanders for the next year. it was seconded, voted
and so carried unanimously.

Motion was made to re-elect Treasurer Stanley Startzell for the next year. It was seconded,
voted and so carried unanimously.

Motion was made to re-elect Clerk Steve Broderick for the next year. It was seconded, voted
and so carried unanimously.

Conrad Neumann inquired whether the fire hydrant at the end of Larsen Lane would also have
enough pressure for fire fighting, while the services are getting low pressure. The answer was
that there was plenty of pressure at the hydrant, as the standpipe at the top of the hill
produces a lot of head.

It was noted that flushing will take place in the fall.

John Keene reported that his family’s three houses are not on winter water, and asked if it
would be hard to tie into winter water. The Commissioners explained that the Corporation is at
a saturation point with winter water services. We have to figure out where we are with
requests for winter water. If our system gets bigger, it will get more expensive to run. At the
present time, it has grown to the point when we think our system might be reclassified by DEP.
We are a transient community system with winter water users. It is unknown if most of our
winter water users are actually using the winter water, as they are basically seasonal residents.
This must be determined and a determination from DEP needs to be made on our classification.

With no further business, motion was made to adjourn the meeting. It was seconded, voted
and so carried unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 4:26pm.
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Respectfully submitted, o/
y ~ /‘:‘ ., i
Lois D. Gowen Stephén Broderick

Administrator Clerk





